
MAINE TURNPIKE AUTHORITY  

 

ADDENDUM NO. 1 

  

CONTRACT 2018.21 

 

INTERSTATE 195 CULVERT LININGS 

SACO, MAINE  

 

Make the following changes to the bid documents: 

 

In the Contract Documents, Notice to Contractors, Page N-1, REMOVE the following sentences 

in the first paragraph: “Bids will be accepted from Contractors prequalified by the Maine 

Department of Transportation for Bridge or Highway Construction Projects.  All other bids may be 

rejected.”  Make this change in pen and ink. 

 

Questions: 
 

The following are questions submitted to the Maine Turnpike Authority in writing. Answers 

to the questions are noted. Bidders shall utilize this information in preparing their bid. 

 

Question 1: Will the Maine Turnpike Authority accept solid wall HDPE liners (SnapTite) as an 

alternate to the liner? 

Response: The project permitting applications are based on the use of thin-walled cured-in-

place pipe (CIPP) linings.  The use of a solid wall HDPE or similar liners will not 

be an acceptable alternative. 

 

Attachments 
 

 None 

 

Note:  The above items shall be considered as part of the bid submittal. 

 

The total number of pages included with this addendum is two (2). 

 

All bidders are requested to acknowledge the receipt of the Addendum No. 1 by signing below and 

faxing this sheet to Nate Carll, Purchasing Department, (207) 871-7739.  Bidders are also required 

to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 1 on Page P-3 of the bid package. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



______________________________________  

Business Name 

 

______________________________________ 

Print Name and Title 

 

______________________________________ 

Signature 

 

______________________________________ 

Date 

 

July 16, 2018 

   

 

Very truly yours, 

 

MAINE TURNPIKE AUTHORITY 

 

        

______________________________ 

Purchasing Manager 

Maine Turnpike Authority 

 


